Appendix 41

HELLON, Richard

From: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Sent: 12-Oct-2020 08:58

To: I HELLON, Richard

Subject: [OFFICIAL] FW: Letter of support for the Bridge Prestbury

————— Original Message-----

From: I
Sent: 10-Oct-2020 18:01

To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

cc: I

Subject: Letter of support for the Bridge Prestbury

To whom ever this may concern,

Please accept this email & full support of the Bridge, Prestbury.

The Bridge, is a wonderful asset to the village & local community to which | belong. It’s brought families from far &
near to try their culinary delights & wonderful hospitality.

Including weekend breaks & the most breathtaking wedding venue.

This in turn brings custom & business to the whole village which is very happily accepted.

The Bridge has been beautifully restored to its former glory & friends & family (including our four legged friends) can
appreciate the beautiful gardens & wonderful music soirées, which brings it to a whole new level.

The setting is utterly tranquil with the river Bollin gently flowing by...

It also brings many jobs to local residents & young students which adds to the community feel of the place.

The Bridge is back on the map again where it truly belongs.
Friends, family & myself fully support it in any way we can.

Regards,




